
1

Pete Walter

From: Doug Neeley <intstats10@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 5:06 PM

To: Pete Walter; Laura Terway

Subject: 514 14th Avenue recommended vegetative corridor

Attachments: Canemah 515 14th vegetative corridor.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Attached is my attempt to fit a parallelogram into a parallelogram.  I am sure that Chris Dunlop's team will do a better 
job, but I think you can see what my suggestion is.  I will be available at the next Commission meeting in case there are 
questions of me. 
 
Pete:  I ask that this scan be available at the NRC meeting along with the 50-foot buffer and Planning Commission's 
version of the NROD.    






